March 28, 2024
To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to bring to your attention a remarkable family event organized by
Muskoday First Nation Community School: the Muskoday Arts Festival - Healing
through the Arts. As a committee, we are delighted to announce the third edition
of this event, scheduled to take place from May 28th to June 1st, 2024.

The Muskoday Arts Festival, a revival initiated by our dedicated committee, has
garnered significant attention over the past two years. We are determined to
continue fostering a platform that celebrates cultural heritage, language retention,
and individual talents, all while fostering a sense of pride, belonging, and positivity
for a brighter future.

This year's festival spans five enriching days, each dedicated to various art forms
including language, drama, fine arts, dance, and culminating in a vibrant music
festival on Saturday, June 1st. Our lineup features talented performers, engaging
activities for families, and an inclusive atmosphere designed to celebrate creativity
in all its forms.

We are reaching out to invite your esteemed organization to support our cause in
any way feasible, be it through prizes, financial contributions, or volunteer
assistance. Your support would not only aid in the success of our event but also
contribute to the flourishing of our community. Rest assured, all sponsors will
receive due recognition, including prominent acknowledgment at the event, on
promotional materials, and on our official website “muskodayarts.ca”.

For further inquiries or to discuss potential collaboration opportunities, please feel
free to contact the principal,
Liza Brown, at Ibrown@mfncs.org, or Rhonda Bear at rbear@mfncs.org.

We extend our sincerest appreciation for considering our request and look
forward to the possibility of partnering with your esteemed organization.

Warm regards,

Muskoday First Nation Community School Arts Festival Committee



